
JUNE  2018 

COMMUNITY UPDATE 

REMINDER: The 

speed limit within 

the hospital and 

nursing home 

grounds is 10kph. 

JUNE 2018 

COMMUNITY UPDATE 

The old hospital has been demolished to pave the way for Stage 2. 

Stage 2 construction right on track 
Services at the old 

hospital were 

relocated into the new 

facility on 18 April, 

with contractors 

Decmil Pty Ltd moving 

swiftly to commence 

demolition. 

With the old hospital 

gone, work has 

commenced on 

building Stage 2 which 

comprises the 

mortuary, meeting 

room, kitchen and 

laundry facilities, as 

well as staff 

amenities. 

For more information visit the MPS website www.mps.health.nsw.gov.au or 

check out the project wall/staff info board for project updates 

Contact our team on 0429 422 873 or email 

lee.mcdougall2@ncahs.health.nsw.gov.au 

The relocation of 

Bonalbo Hospital to the 

new facility in April 

resulted in a new phone 

number. 

To contact Bonalbo 

MPS, including to make 

a GP appointment, 

please now phone 6665 

4100.  

The Project has 

developed  the enclosed fridge magnet 

to assist residents in contacting the 

new facility.  

The fridge magnet also 

contains the number 

for Health Direct, a 

NSW Government-

funded service that 

provides 24-hour 

quality, approved 

health information. 

To contact Health 

Direct phone 1800 022 

222. 

Hospital’s new phone number 
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